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The February 13, 2020 meeting of the Board of Education, held at the Emery County School District office, was called
to order at 6:30 pm by Board President Tracey Johnson. Vice-President Marie Johnson and members Kenzi Guymon,
Royd Hatt, and Jessy Johansen were also present. Business Administrator Jared Black was in attendance.

President Johnson led the audience in the Pledge of Allegiance.

President Johnson thanked audience members for attending the meeting and welcomed them. She opened the meeting
by giving the following statement on behalf of the Board of Education:

“As you may know, Superintendent Larry Davis has announced his retirement for the end of this school year. We want
to recognize his service and dedication to Emery School District through the years. He has helped improve the lives of
our children as a teacher, principal, and superintendent. We are grateful for his time and expertise.

After careful consideration and much discussion, the school board has chosen to appoint Jared Black as our new
superintendent. Jared has many years of experience in our district and will provide great insight and leadership. We are
excited about this appointment and are confident in Jared’s character and ability. We are positive that under his
leadership, the district and students in the Emery County School District will be well served.”

Mr. Black expressed his gratitude for the opportunities he has had as an employee of Emery School District, and his
confidence in the people he works with.

Other members of the audience offered brief comments.

Board Member Jessy Johansen made a motion to appoint Jared Black as District Superintendent, effective July 1%,
2020. Member Marie Johnson seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.

Adjournment (H): A motion was made by Marie Johnson and seconded by Royd Hatt to adjourn. The motion
passed unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 7:02 pm.
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